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Government Vehicles in Red Zones 

 
LOS ANGELES, CA (May 10, 2018) 
–  

 

The Los Angeles Department of Transportation supports our traffic officers and appreciates all they do 

to keep our city moving safely. 

 

While the Los Angeles Municipal Code (LAMC) that governs vehicular parking policies varies by city 

department and governmental agency, the LAMC does not allow use of red zones for personal business. 

 

LADOT is committed to taking additional measures to address noncompliance with the City's parking 

ordinance and procedures. Our department is also committed to the safe operation of our City streets. 

 

We continue to remind all road users to park and use curb lanes with the safety of everyone in mind. 

 
 

 

About LADOT 

LADOT leads transportation planning, project delivery, and operations in the City of Los Angeles. We work together 

and collaborate to deliver a safe, livable, and well-run transportation system in the city and region.  Our vision is for all 

people in Los Angeles to have access to safe and affordable transportation choices that treat everyone with dignity and 

support vibrant, inclusive communities. 
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